
Hi Dan
 
Apologies I didn't get chance to come back to you last week...busy busy.... and then rest days!
 
Anyway here is what I have found out:
 
Figures from last year were:
 
8 thefts (tent/bicycles etc)
 
15 drugs
 
No violent crime
 
Our policing model has been low key with patrols by neighbourhood teams only supported by the Special Constabulary. Due to a peak in theft related offences in 2011 Sergeant
REES decided to deploy a pair of plain clothes officers in 2012.
 
The festival has normally been good, well run with the organisers being fully supportive of any police advice.
 
Hopefully this will assist you further.
 
Sara
 

From: Dan Hurring [mailto: ] On Behalf Of Daniel Hurring
Sent: 11 April 2013 17:15
To: Sara Stephenson
Subject: Re: Sunrise

Hi Sara,

 Any luck today with those details?

 Would be very helpful to get accurate data.

All the best,

Dan 

On 10 Apr 2013, at 22:26, Sara Stephenson <sara.stephenson@avonandsomerset.police.uk> wrote:

Hi Dan
 
I will look into this and email you back tomorrow when I come back into work.
 
Regards
Sara

From: Dan Hurring [mailto:d ] On Behalf Of Daniel Hurring
Sent: 10 April 2013 22:20
To: Sara Stephenson
Cc: Daniel Hurring
Subject: Re: Sunrise

Dear Sara,

Hope this finds you well.

We had an interesting and rather surprising meeting with a senior officer from Wiltshire Police today.

He suddenly hit us with a statistic of 30 drugs arrests/charges from the covert patrols at Sunrise last year.

Previously you had listed 12, 10 of which were cautions on the spot. 

Is it possible to know the correct numbers? 

Also, he mentioned operations were abandoned due to high number of arrests. 

Is it possible for you to verify this?

I appreciate some of this may be confidential, but it rather knocked us sideways as this wasn't our understanding of proceedings from previous
conversations.

Believe he spoke to a Sergeant Rees. 

Sara Stephenson <sara.stephenson@avonandsomerset.police.uk>
To: Daniel Hurring
RE: Sunrise
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